
TEMPORARY LIBRARY CARDS 
NOW AVAILABLE

We are issuing temporary library cards to those who are eligible. The cards will 
allow access to our electronic resources, including e-books, recorded books, 

movies, magazines, newspapers, databases, and online courses.

Please send an e-mail message to info@hegganlibrary.org to obtain a temporary 
library card application. Once the application is completed and the card is 

processed, we will send your temporary barcode and PIN via e-mail.  
Please allow 2-3 business days.

Parents and/or legal guardians will need to initiate the temporary library  
card process for anyone under age eighteen.

Upon the library reopening in the future, you can visit us to convert your 
temporary card to a permanent card so that you can check out  

physical materials from the library.
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